
'" narc ~71' ~*

[ o,, UNITED STATES

[I NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONe g
;i, g' j REGION I
%' s 631 PARK AVENUE

%, ** ,8 KING OF PRUSSIA, pef 4NSYLVANIA 19406
ee,? .

dk
f[G{{j'' K''}
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ATTN: Mr. A. V. Morisi %-
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Nuclear Operations Support Manager
A6800 Boylston Street 7,

Boston, Massachusetts 02199 , _

s
V-Gentlemen: q

Subject: Inspection 50-293/80-29

This refers to your letter dated February 5,1981, in response to our letter
dated January 15, 1981.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions Acumented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licenstid program.

Your cooperation witii os is appreciated.

Sincerely,
-

.

,

' Eldon J. Brunner,
Reactor Operations and Nuclear

Support Branch

cc:
R. D. Machon, Nuclear Operations Manager - Pilgr-im Station
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